Question for written answer E-000640/2020
to the Commission
Rule 138
Edina Tóth (PPE)
Subject:	EU progress in ecodesign and energy labelling
In the context of the fight against climate change, the EU has undertaken to improve its energy efficiency. In order to achieve the objectives, the Commission has taken measures to promote greener product design and inform consumers about energy consumption and environmental performance. 
The Commission has so far reported regularly on the results of its ecodesign and energy-labelling measures. However, performance monitoring has shown that in the case of certain assumptions, the impact of the measures has been overestimated. For example, non-compliance and delays in implementation have not been taken into account. In addition, the Ecodesign Impact Assessment has often failed to take into account the difference between actual and theoretical energy consumption derived from harmonised standards. For example, combined fridge-freezers are tested when empty and with no opening of the doors. Experts believe that this leads to the risk of energy savings being overestimated. 
In light of the above I would like to ask the following:
Will the Commission be further developing procedures for evaluating the impact of the measures and the associated reporting?
What action will the Commission take to facilitate information exchange among the Member States’ market surveillance authorities and ensure an improvement in compliance?
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